
 
 
 

Date:   7th October 2010 
 
Attendees: FD, ND, MR, JBurg, TP, PR, JB, KS, KW, PB 
 
 
 

Minutes of October Club Meeting (06/10/10) 
 
 
1. Outstanding Monies 
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
 
2. Presentation Evening 2010 

 
Thanks to all those who helped out, those that donated raffle prizes and to 
everyone who attended yet another great Prize Night. 

  
 
3 Matches 2010-11 
 

All matches in Spring/Summer 2011 are booked for 20 pegs, members who do not 
pre-pay or pay a bond will need to check with ‘FD’ to ensure there are spaces 
available. Reduction from 25 to 20 is to help keep control of match costs. 
Match prices Spring/Summer 2011 to be discussed at AGM as some peg fee’s are 
now up to £8. 
Match calendar handed to members. 

 
4. Next Matches – Winter League 
 

9th October  Hampton Springs – Rock Pool 
16th October  Lathom – Pool 1 
30th October Blundell’s Farm – Oak & Willow 

Continued… 

 



5. Licences 
 

To date 152 licences have been issued compared to 132 in 2009 and 167 in 2008. 
 

Licence Prices from 1st October to end of licence validity (15/03/11) are as shown 
below. 

 
 Adults £8 

OAP  £5 
Junior  £3 
 
On-Line prices are as standard price, ‘PB’ to see if this can be amended. 

 
 
6. Bank Balance 
 
 £ 3486.38  @ 25/09/10 (includes £200 Golden Peg) 
 
 
7. Golden Peg 
 
 £409  (£200 in Bank AC) 
 
 
8. ClubMark 
 
 ‘PB’ to finalise application within two weeks and submit to ADB. 
 

 
9. Meetings 
 

9th September - Had meeting with Grahame Harwood to discuss Anti Social 
Behaviour. Patrol service now being provided covering Whitegate area.  
Other opportunities to be discussed. Including a full grown hedging for Whitegate. 
 
13th September – Cheque Presentation at Birchwood Lions for £250.00 which was 
the sum raised at the Quiz Night organised by Birchwood Lions in July. ‘PB’ and ‘FD’ 
in attendance. 
 
22nd September – CADG Meeting 

 
 

Continued… 



10. AOB 
  

£195 in funding received from WBC to support First Aid courses and L2 course. 
Awaiting £200 from University of Cumbria which is the bursary we are to receive 
for the successful completion of the L2 course by ‘JAB’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting is AGM – Wednesday 3rd November 2010 
 


